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Value for this half term: Hope 
Theme for this week (09 - 13 October 2023): Hope for the children  
Life Skills theme for the week: We are loyal friends 
 
Life in All its Fullness:  
 
With the two most recent themes for the 
week in mind - ‘Bringing hope to others’ and 
‘Hope for the children’ - our lead 
chaplain, Amy Cossey spoke to our 
students in Collective Worship last 
Tuesday and Wednesday about 
‘Operation Christmas Child’.  
 
The mission of Operation Christmas Child is to demonstrate God's love in a tangible way to children in 
need, and to bring hope to others 
all over the world.  
 
There is a great deal more 
information here.  
 
In summary, we are supporting this 
charity and accepting donations to 
fill empty shoe boxes with a variety 
of items including: school supplies, 
personal care items, and fun toys, 
such as small teddy bears, card 
games, or puzzles.  
 
Attached to this newsletter are 
further gift ideas for our shoe box 
appeal - and also reminders about 
the charity’s prohibited items. 
Donations of single items will be 
very much appreciated.  
 
The collection box for donations is in the Secondary phase Reception area.  
Please note: the deadline for donations is Tuesday 17 October.  

http://www.stbenets.org/
https://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/


 

 

 
Online Safety Newsletters: 
 
The school community is committed to ensuring that our students are educated 
about the online world and that they become increasingly aware of how to keep 
themselves safe. Parents and carers will often ask how they can also support their 
child, how they can stay up to date with the latest apps that children are using, 
and how they can take a more active role monitoring their child's use of devices 
at home. 
 
With this in mind, we will be providing a monthly newsletter for parents and 
carers, as well as a guide to parental controls which can be found here. The Online Safety newsletters for 
September and October are attached separately.  
 
 
Key dates for October: 
 
Y10 students and their families: Welcome to KS4 Evening - Thurs 5 Oct '23 (Studio) - 17:00-18:00 
 
Y10 & Y11 FE Event - Thurs 12 Oct ‘23 (Main Hall) - 16:30-
18:30 
 
French & History Excursion departs late at night on Weds 11 
Oct ‘23 
 
Y11 Revision Evening (for students & parents/carers) - Tues 17 
Oct ‘23 - 17:00-18:30 
 
Friends of Harleston Sancroft Academy AGM - Tues 17 Oct - from 
19:15 
 
Y7 Reading Together Evening - Thurs 19 Oct ‘23 - 17:30 - 18:30 
 
October half-term holiday: Mon 23 Oct - Fri 27 Oct ‘23 
 
Students return to school after the holiday: Mon 30 Oct ‘23 
 
 
School website and Twitter:  The school website is a useful source of information.  

Please also visit the Harleston Sancroft Academy X 
/Twitter feed for photos and updates. 

A Prayer for Kindness  

Dear Lord, thank you for the daily acts of kindness in our 
school and home, thank you also for peoples’ generosity 
and love. Help me to be kind through my words, actions 
and attitude. Amen.  

https://www.knowsleyclcs.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Parental-Controls-booklet-2023.pdf
https://www.sancroft.stbenets.org/
https://www.sancroft.stbenets.org/
https://twitter.com/SancroftAcademy
https://twitter.com/SancroftAcademy

